
DEAR ANIMAL-FRIENDLY MEMBER OF CONGRESS: 
 

PLEASE HELP TO CURTAIL NIH FUNDING 
OF UNIVERSITY OF FLORIDA “RESEARCH” 
THAT TORTURES, MUTILATES, AND 
MURDERS ANIMALS 
 

 
 

 
 

Four more heartbreaking photographs on the reverse side 
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Please help to stop the U. S. 
government’s funding of 
this unspeakable cruelty.  
Also, let me know what I  
need to do to put a stop to 
the sadistic “experiments” 
that benefit no one but the 
researchers who profit off 
the suffering of these 
innocent animals.  I am 
Barry D. Friedman.  My 
telephone number is 
(706) 864-7755 and my 
E-mail address is 
bfriedman@UNG.edu . 
 
 

                                                 
The preparation, 
printing, and mailing of 
this circular are paid for 
by Barry D. Friedman, 
110 Moore’s Drive, 
Dahlonega, Ga.   
30533-0440.   The 
content is the opinion of 
Dr. Barry D. Friedman, 
and does not necessarily 
represent the opinion of 
any other agency, 
institution, or 
organization. 
 
 

 
I do not know of any animal that 
deserves this brutality.  Imagine what 
you would do if someone were to 
inflict this kind of horror on your pet.  
This monkey could be enjoying his life 
in the jungle right now, but look at 
what happened to him at the 
University of Florida’s College of 
Pharmacy!  If this is the result of 
$400 million of NIH funding per year, 
we can certainly find a better way to 
use this money. 


